
 

30th January 2020 

 

 

Mental Health – Parents’ Information Evening Monday 3rd February 2020 
at John Hampden Grammar School 

 

We have heard from John Hampden Grammar School that they have availability at a 
forthcoming parents’ evening on mental health issues, and they would kindly like to open 
the opportunity of attending to RGS parents.  

 
Don't miss the opportunity to hear about mental health issues experienced by young 
people and how you can support your sons and daughters as they transition beyond Sixth 
Form.  
 
The parents’ information evening on mental health issues is from 6.30pm – 7.45pm.  
 
The talk will be given by Dick Moore from the Charlie Waller Memorial Trust.  
 
The talk is free but you will need to book your places via the John Hampden Box Office.  
 

https://thelittleboxoffice.com/jhgs/event/view/76298

